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Do you, or anyone you know have arthritis?
The chances are that you do because it affects about one out of every five men, women and even children in the United States. And, it is estimated that this will double by the year 2020!

I am writing to tell you of a personal challenge that my son Kyle and I are undertaking.  It is a challenge that will make a difference in our community and our world because it helps raise funds to continue research, and develop treatment and rehabilitation protocols for this debilitating disease… and it will be a challenge of physical endurance.
This September, Kyle and I will be participating in a 525 mile bicycle tour which leaves San Francisco on September 25th and arrives in Santa Monica on October 2nd, eight days later.  The tour follows the scenic California Highway 1 most of the way down the coast and includes close to a cumulative 30,000 feet of ascent! I am the beneficiary of some great technology because of research and development done in the study of arthritis in the past and I am eternally grateful.  In April 2005, I had a titanium total hip replacement of my left hip and in August 2006, I had the right one done as well.  Six months later, in March 2007, I was able to complete the LA Marathon.  I rode in my first bike tour in 2008, and now my son Kyle is joining me for this year’s 10th anniversary California Coast Classic Bicycle Tour.  We need to raise $6,000 for the Arthritis Foundation by August 31, 2010.  This will qualify us to participate in this wonderful and challenging fund-raising charity event.
I hope you can help us in our fund-raising quest by making a tax-deductible donation to the Arthritis Foundation.  All checks are greatly appreciated, or you can make a donation on our behalf using a credit card on the official Arthritis Foundation website:
www.cccsocal.kintera.org 
Click on – “sponsor participant”; type in Burt Tokuhara – then click on my name.  You’ll see my personal webpage and you’ll be able to make your tax-deductible donation online! Alternatively, you can send a check to the JACC made out to the Arthritis Foundation with my name on the memo line. Thank you, in advance for your help!!   
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